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Comments: Dear Forest Supervisor

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the SDEIS for the Stibnite Gold Project that is proposed at the

headwaters of the South Fork Salmon River watershed. I urge the Forest Service to protect the Salmon River

watershed and reject this very risky proposed project with the Stibnite Mine. As a fly fisherman, the Idaho fish

need to be protected from any harsh environmental impact that this project could contain. The fish are finally

making a huge comeback, why put this huge risk into the watershed of the Salmon River? Please reject this

proposal from Stibnite, the fish will thank you.

 


